
To whom it may concern. 
 

I am writing you this letter in opposition of any gerrymandering that is about 
to take place in the current process of redistricting. The recent voting 

patterns on any level - local, state or federal - show that the Oregonians are 
split evenly or with ~10% advantage towards democratic party. And yet the 

representation on every level - house, senate and congress - is leaning 
towards super-majority with the worst case showing a whooping 60% 

advantage (congress, 4/5 democrats).  
 

Such skewed results can only indicate a heavy tempering with district 
boundaries by the incumbent party. Please stop this practice and draw the 

boundaries that will help create fair representation in every level of the 
legislature. 

 

Vlad Liubich 
West Linn 
 


